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Hello. My name is ____________. I am a parishioner here 
at __________ Parish in _______ and I am a member of 
the Catholic Men for Christ Committee/Parish Captain. 
 
Attending the CMFC Conference has been a tremendous 
blessing in my life and we are so excited that we are able to 
invite you to this powerful conference!  
 
Each of us is called to change by the lord- to grow into the 
men that we need to be – for our spouses, families, for our 
communities. I know I can’t do that alone – I need people 
to challenge me to be a better man.   Whatever way the lord 
is calling you to grow, our theme, “Transformed”, based on 
Romans 12:1-2, will challenges us to become the men that 
God is calling us to be for the sake of those around us – to 
be a light to the world.  
 
It truly will be a wonderful day and I hope you can join us 
on Saturday February 18h at Si Commons at St. Louis 
University High School.    
 
Tickets are for sale in the back of church and more 
information can be found at our the table in the church 
lobby or at www.catholicmenforchrist.org. 
 
 


